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Kelly, Amy

From: ONR Land Use Planning <ONR-Land.Use-Planning@onr.gov.uk>
Sent: 11 July 2022 19:56
To: Planning Consents
Subject: ONR Land Use Planning - Application 22/00878/FUL
Attachments: ufm56_Standard_Consultation_Letter.pdf

Dear Sir/Madam, 

I have consulted with the emergency planners within Plymouth City Council, which is responsible for the preparation of the Devonport Royal 
Dockyard off-site emergency plan required by the Radiation (Emergency Preparedness and Public Information) Regulations (REPPIR) 2019. 
They have provided adequate assurance that the proposed development can be accommodated within their off-site emergency plan 
arrangements. 

The proposed development does not present a significant external hazard to the safety of the nuclear site. 
  
Therefore, ONR does not advise against this development. However, we do support the observations made the emergency planners, which we 
repeat below for clarity.  

1. Access should be available for the delivery of stable iodine tablets (SITs) to individual properties in the development.  SITs are delivered 
to individual homes as an urgent protective action, and it is important that a household is able to access any such delivery to their boxes 
without leaving their home.  Any communal door entry system should provide a facility to allow the delivery teams to enter communal 
areas so deliveries can be made to individual homes. 

2. All contractors, and sub-contractors, working on site during the construction phase, are made aware of the emergency planning 
arrangements for the Devonport Site, by reference to the public information booklet.  Facilities should be available for contractors’ welfare 
during the construction phase, allowing them to shelter and be able to receive deliveries of SITs should an emergency occur. 

Kind regards, 

Land Use Planning 
Office for Nuclear Regulation 
ONR-Land.Use-planning@onr.gov.uk 
   
  
----Original Message---- 
From: Plymouth City Council (Planning Consents) <planningconsents@plymouth.gov.uk >  
To: onr-land.use-planning@onr.gov.uk;  
Cc:   
Sent: 20/06/2022 12:05  
Subject: Planning Application Consultation - Reference: 22/00878/FUL  
  
 
 
 
 
   
Please find attached a letter for your comments 
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IMPORTANT: This e-mail (including any attachments to it) is strictly confidential and intended solely for the person or organisation to whom it is addressed. It 
may contain privileged, confidential or sensitive information. If you are not the intended recipient, you must not copy or distribute it to any other person or 
take any action in reliance. If you have received it in error, please notify your system manager and the sender as soon as possible and then delete it from your 
system. 
 
This email has come from an external sender outside of ONR. Do you know this sender? Were you expecting this email? Take care when opening email from 
unknown senders. This email has been scanned for viruses and malicious content, but no filtering system is 100% effective however and there is no guarantee 
of safety or validity. Always exercise caution when opening email, clicking on links, and opening attachments. 
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